
NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

ENGINEERING SERVICES 

for a 

NEW PUBLIC UTILITIES AND STREETS FACILITY 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:  Park City, Utah is requesting Statements of Qualifications from 

qualified professional engineering firms to assist the City in the site development of a new 

Public Utilities and Streets Facility.  The Project will address immediate and long-term space 

considerations for the City and is to be constructed at a new 12.8 acre site.  The Project is 

anticipated to consist of multiple buildings which will serve Public Utilities administration, 

operations, and vehicle/equipment/materials storage needs as well as a raw water operational 

storage basin. 

The proposal requirements, key elements of the project, and the anticipated project services are 

described in the RFQ package. 

 

PROPOSALS DUE:  4:00 p.m. local time, April 7, 2016, at the Park City Public Works Offices, 

1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060 

PROJECT NAME:  ENGINEERING SERVICES for a NEW PUBLIC UTILITIES AND STREETS 

FACILITY 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS DOCUMENTS AVAILABLE:  March 16, 2016, by request 

via email from christine.morgan@parkcity.org or at the Park City Public Works Office, 1053 

Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060 

PROJECT LOCATION: Park City, Utah 

OWNER:  Park City Municipal Corporation, P.O. Box 1480, Park City, Utah  84060 

CONTACT: Roger McClain, Public Utilities Engineering Manager 

E-mail: roger.mcclain@parkcity.org 

 

Park City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received. Furthermore, the City shall 

have the right to waive any informality or technicality in proposals received when in the best 

interest of the City. 

 


